
Statement: 
During public comment, a citizen urged the Palos 118 Board of Education to oppose the Illinois 
Association of School Board’s Resolution 1 that would allow local school boards to arm teachers for 
school security purposes. 
 
Response: 
Palos 118 opposed a similar resolution last year.  The resolution has been referred to the Board’s Policy 
Committee for consideration and a recommendation from the committee will be presented at the 
Board’s regularly scheduled November board meeting. 
 


